
  
 

 

Spa Camberwell, Southampton Way, SE5 7EW 
A special school for pupils with autism 

Tel: 020 3434 5210                        Email: officecamberwell@spa-education.org                   Web: www.spa-education.org 

4th April 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We come to the end of a very busy Spring Term that has seen lots of learning across the curriculum 

and opportunities for off site learning and plenty of enrichment activities in school too. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Short Breaks Activities 

Please do check the Southwark short breaks page for activities over the Easter break 

https://eequ.org/southwarkshortbreaks for places that are still available. 

 

Summer Term 

School starts back on Wednesday 23rd April for all pupils.  

Wishing you a sunny spring break. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Erin McCarthy 

Head of School 

https://eequ.org/southwarkshortbreaks

